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September 21, 2020 

 

Dear Parents: 

This year, music will look a bit different but I will be giving you links to sites that you can 

access at home. 

We have purchased an online music program and you can explore this site at home.  For now, 

you do not need a login.  I will let you know when this changes. 

The website is: 

www.musicplayonline.com 

Instead of concerts, we will be videotaping class productions and posting them for you to 

see on the school website. 

Our first song is WHO LET THE DOGS OUT. 

Link is 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=tYOVhyCu_AM 

I have also used this website when children need to relax and be calm. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=77wsoksNV8 

Next week students have been asked to bring a small (no taller than 6 inches) stuffed 

animal to use in music class.  They will not be sharing this with anybody else.  

I am looking forward to a great musical year at North Ridge! 

Ms. Feuring 

Core Music 
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